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TOWN OF SEYMOUR
Town Hall
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Seymour, Connecticut 06483

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency
Thursday April 3, 2008
Regular Minutes

Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, John Hatfield, Al Cocchia, Ron Skurat
Others Present: Larry Secor, Nafis & Young Engineers

The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 6:40 PM.

A motion was made by Mr. Cocchia, Sec. Mr. Hatfield to add item to Agenda under
Any other matters. Motion carries with all in Favor.

A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. by Mr. Cocchia to accept the minutes of the
meeting on March 6, 2008. Motion carries, Mr. Cocchia, Mr. Hatfield, Mr. Jezierny.
Abstain- Mr. Skurat.

New member of the Conservation Commission Steve Kulas.

Mr. Skurat passed out minutes explaining the progress of the Seymour Greenway project.
Explaining a $750,000 grant from Rosa Delauro. Phase 1 allocates $233,789 for the
planning phase.

Aquifer Protection forms were received from the following places located within the
APA zone.

The Lake House Restaurant- Non-Regulated Exception

Walsh’s Country Store- Non- Regulated Exception

Concord Group-Pest Control Service- Non-Regulated Exception

A motion was made by Mr. Skurat, Sec. by Mr. Cocchia to table the response from Pier
34 Café & Lounge. Motion carries with all in Favor.

There are still some outstanding letters will send second notice if still does not respond.
Villa Bianca, Dunkin Donuts, Radovich, Empire Tools, Dance Studio, & In &
Out Mart




Item under Any Other Matters:

HVA is requesting $5,000 to be coordinator for Greenway project.

A motion was made by Mr. Cocchia, Sec. Mr. Hatfield to have Chair write letter to first
selectman requesting that $5,000 be transferred from the “Open Space Fund” to fund the
request from HVA in support of the Greenway project for professional services during
2008-2009 fiscal year.

Motion carries with all in Favor.

Mr. Skurat discussed the Canoe launch, no more word from Eagle Scout. Mr. Hatfield
suggested that the individual interested appear before the board.

Route 188 Trail- $55,000 Oxford has in budget to build from Oxford High School down

to Seymour line-to build trail ith

Motion to Adjourn

The next meeting will be held on May 1, 2008.
A motion was made by Mr. Skurat, Sec. Mr. Hatfield to adjourn the meeting at 7:52p.m.

Motion carries with all in Favor.
Respectfully submitted by:

field

HOIG

Recording Secretary



